Elsen, Nikki

From: Burns, Pat

Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2020 8:46 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: RE: CSM - Town of Shelby (Barbara Miller)
Nikki,

This CSM is approved thou it not required since it is beyond our municipal boundary.

Sincerely,

Patrick J Burns

Lead Assessor

City of La Crosse
608-789-7547
burnsp@cityoflacrosse.org

From: Elsen, Nikki
Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 3:33 PM
To: Burns, Pat <Burnsp@cityoflacrosse.org>; Erickson, Tina <ericksont@cityoflacrosse.org>; Reinhart, David

<Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org>; Dunnum, Scott <Dunnums@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: CSM - Town of Shelby (Barbara Miller)

A new CSM for your review. This one is in the Town of Shelby but within our extra-territorial jurisdiction. It is scheduled
before Council in August.

Sorry last minute but if possible, please respond by Thursday 13™. If after the 13™, please include Teri Lehrke in your
response.
Thank you.

Nikki M, Elsen, WCMC

Deputy City Clerk

City of La Crosse (Population 52,197)
400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse wWI| 54601
608-789-7555 phone
www.cityoflacrosse.org

Elected Officials and Members of Official Committees:

In order to comply with open meeting requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic
communication.



